
 

25th November 2021 

‘Baubles’: Reception/KS1 Nativity 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers of Reception and KS1, 

As you may be aware, we were unable to perform our annual Nativity to a live audience last year 

due to COVID restrictions. We were disappointed, as we recognise what a valuable and 

enjoyable experience this can be for children and their families. Fortunately, we were able to 

have the performance recorded so that it could still be enjoyed safely from home. 

This year we will not be able to proceed exactly as we have done previously, but we are excited 

to tell you that we are planning to perform ‘Baubles’ to a live audience! If the situation 

changes, we will of course let you know.  

As you would expect, there will be precautions in place to keep our school community as safe as 

possible, and with that in mind we ask that:  

 Only one family member attends  

 Parents attend on the allocated day 

 Face masks are worn in the school building  

 Hands are sanitised on entry  

Should you have any symptoms of COVID, or have tested positive, please do not attend.  

We understand that there will be others who wish to enjoy the performance so we will be 

offering a Zoom link for the rest of the family to watch from home.  

The performances will start at 9:15 so we ask that all pupils arrive promptly to their classroom 

doors at the usual time of 8:45. Parents who are attending the performance that day should 

then report to the school office who will admit parents to the hall. You do not need a ticket, but 

should ensure you are attending on the correct day for your class: 

Monday 13th December @ 9:15 – Reception parents/carers 

Tuesday 14th December @ 9:15 – Year Two parents/carers 

Wednesday 15th December @ 9:15 – Year One parents/carers 

We are sure you will be looking forward to this event as much as we are, so we wanted to 

provide you with these dates for your diary today. Class teachers will send out costume requests 

as soon as possible. If your child is unable to take part for any reason, please let your child’s 

class teacher know as parts are being allocated and rehearsals are starting to take place. 

Many thanks for your support, 

 

Miss M Laurence 

EYFS and KS1 Lead 


